
Cli f ton & Lightc l i f fe  Band  

                    ANOTHER YEAR GONE  
 

Well, where did 2014 go?  Time passes so quickly, it is now 12 months since we 
started our new look magazines and we really hope you are enjoying reading them. 
 

Our organisation is doing well and we hope this continues through 2015.  It can be 
very difficult these days to encourage new members as well as existing members to 
keep supporting with so many other interests around.  We have a great team  and a 
loyal core who have been with the band for many years and it is this that is the 
strength of Clifton and Lightcliffe.  We also have many supporters who help the band 
in lots of ways whether its selling CDõs,  giving lifts, carrying the percussion around 
or just making the tea they are all really important in any organisation and most    
cannot exist without them, so to them we say a big THANK YOU. 
 

Also our Patrons who support the band throughout the year with their donations and 
support at concerts, again you are a valuable part of the fabric of the band and we 
hope you will continue your participation for many years. 
 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to everyone 
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BANDROOM  N OTES 

               ~ Welcome to the Winter edition of  our newsletter ~  

Engagements 
The ôBõ Band at  the        
Cheltenham finals in       
September 2014     
courtesy of  R & P  
Photography Services 

Senior Band at Bailiff 
Bridge Community     
Centre in March 2014        
photograph courtesy of 
Gordon Radcliffe 
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Looking Back at 2014   -    Jane Clay 
 

2014 has been another very busy year for both bands with lots of concerts.  Some of the highlights for the senior 
band included a week in March at the Alhambra taking part in a production of Brassed Off with John McCardle and 
Andrew Dunn.  It was a wonderful experience for the band members playing to 7 packed performances. 
 

Also in March the senior band travelled to Newport to join up with the Gwent Police Choir.  This came about via a 
chance e-mail picked up at a meeting I went to. I contacted the choir to see if they were interested in doing an  

exchange with us and they said they would be delighted. 

We travelled at the end of March to St Patricks Church Hall.  What a fabulous concert with a fabulous choir and a 
full and appreciative audience too.  The Choir travelled back to Yorkshire for our Annual Concert in September at 
the Central Methodist Church where again we had a great evening along with our B band, including the ôafterglowõ 
at Pregos afterwards!  We have readily accepted an invitation from the Choir back to Gwent again in 2015 and look 
forward to a long relationship with them. 
 

We then move to our summer concerts.  2014 was the final Proms in the Paddock at Clifton after 10 successful 
years hosted by the Spivey family at their home.  They have done a fantastic job and raised lots of funds for St 
Johnõs Church at Clifton.  Thanks to them for including us in this venture. 
 

A group of the senior band also played for their biggest audience when they were asked to do a news programme 
for the BBC World Service radio News Day back in September they told us they have up to 188 million listeners 
around the world, it was a great experience and we appreciate being asked to say how important Yorkshire is to us 
and our identity.   
 

Summer would not be the same without bands in the parks this is a tradition which has gone on since time began, 
we played in Pudsey Park which is a lovely setting with the bandstand set in the very colourful gardens and       
surrounded by listeners who bring their picnics along.  Its such a shame that Calderdale cannot do the same in the 
lovely setting of Wellholme Park in Brighouse. 
 

At the beginning of November we recorded our third CD which should be ready for release before Christmas. This 
will be a two CD pack and will include one with our B Band.  We hope you will purchase one and enjoy it.  They 
make great stocking fillers! 
 

Christmas is always a busy time for the bands as this is when we can do most of our fund-raising, we are grateful 
this year to Sainsburys and Tescos in Brighouse for allowing us to play carols and collect. We hope we can see you 
in 2015 at one of our concerts which are listed on the back page as well as on our web-site www.cliftonband.co.uk 
 

 

Selection of 
Senior Band 
Photos from 
2014.  

Including the  
Gwent Police 

Choir 


